
Headteacher’s Newsletter 
 

18/11/22 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that you and your families are well. It has been lovely to see parents in school again – both in 
assembly and for the maths drop-ins. 
 
Lunchtime  
A new menu has started this week. Please note that every Friday will be ‘Italian Day’ with pizza and pasta. If 
your child has packed lunches but they would like the pizza lunch then they can bring the money in and 
order on Fridays. 
 
Change of address 
Please could you inform school if your address, telephone number or other contact information changes. 
 
Pick up 
Please could you let us know if someone other than agreed adults are picking up the children. This is 
especially true after clubs when we have people who are unfamiliar to school picking up children. If we do 
not know the person, and we haven’t been informed, then our safeguarding procedures mean that we must 
call parents to check., Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
 
Mobile phones in school 
Please note that when parents and carers visit school mobile phones cannot be switched on. We have had 
instances when adults have been talking on their phones whilst waiting in the Reception area. If this is the 
case then staff will ask you to finish the call and put the phone away. 
 
Parents’ Evening 
Parents’ evenings will take place on Wednesday 23rd November and Thursday 25th November. This will be an 
opportunity to discuss the progress of your child and find out how best to support their learning at home.  
 
Unwanted uniform 
If you have any items of school uniform that are in good condition but are no longer used, then please could 
you bring them into school so we can pass them on to other families. 
 
Poppy Appeal 
Thank you for your contributions to the poppy appeal – our school raised £216. 
 
Attendance 
The school target for attendance is 96%. Last week attendance was 95.5% - nearly there!  
However, 8 pupils were missing from school because of visits abroad during term time. 
 
Christmas Performance 
Please note that the Christmas performance this year will take place on Wednesday 7th December and 
Thursday 8th December in the morning. More details will follow. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to your child’s teacher or either myself or Mrs Begum – 
we will be happy to help. 
 
With kind regards,  
Mrs H Edge 

Together Everyone Achieves More 


